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May 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to welcome our two newest infants, Heartlie and Josie, to our room. We would 

also like to invite you to join us for “Muffins For Mom’s” on May 10th from 7:15-8:15 in honor of 

Mother’s Day.  

Reminders: 

1. Please be sure to sign your child in and out each day.  

2. We are in need of Kleenex. Your donations would be much appreciated.  

As always if you have any questions or concerns please call Ms. Teresa or Ms. Sierra at 573-

677-2252. You can also call or text Ms. Sierra anytime at 314-520-5186. 
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